TOWN OF SHUTESBURY

FRAGRANCE FREE GUIDLINES

The Town of Shutesbury has established Fragrance Free Guidelines which are in effect
for the Elementary School, Town Hall, Library and all public events and meetings. -

Guidelines were established to make public meetings more accessible to those with
disabilities. These guidelines also are intended to increase the health and comfort of
those with asthma and other problem adversely affected by fragrances. '

For more information about what it means to be Fragrance Free, see the ADA
Committee’s page on the Shutesbury website: www. shutesbury.org.

Public Notice
Americans with Disabilities Act Requirements

The Town of Shutesbury advises applicants, participants and the public
that it does not discriminate on the basis of disability in admission or
access to, or treatment or employment in its programs, services and
activities.

The. Town of Shutesbury has designated the following person to
coordinate efforts to comply with these requirements. Inquiries and
complaints should be directed to

Becky Torres

P.O. Box 276
Shutesbury, MA 01072
(413) 259-1214



